
HOUSE COMPETITION: UPCOMING FOCUS

This week has been British Science Week focussing on the
celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths. The
weekly reading task was linked to the key word of the week
“innovation” and how this can relate to science. The assembly
was led by Miss Hancox and Mrs Ferguson, both very passionate
about science and so delivered a very aspirational assembly. In
the personal development tutor slot students particpated in a fun
science quiz, working together as a team to compete to be the
winning tutor group. The week has been a great success,
thankyou to  Miss Hancox and Mrs Ferguson for organising it all.

PRIDE GROUP
We are very proud of our extra curricular offer at
Wellfield Academy. We have recently re-added the
Pride Group. This is currently run by Professional
Range Youth Workers from Chorley & South Ribble
Children and Family Wellbeing Service. They also run
a group in the community called POUT  “Power To Be
Out” that you can find out more about by emailing
pout@lancashire.gov.uk. or by your son/daughter
talking to them in the lunchtime session on
Wednesdays.
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Nothing but the best

Another busy week at Wellfield Academy with the theme of British Science week inspiring
students to consider the importance of Science. The behaviour curriculum has also continued
with the focus of Bullying. In this session students where reminded that bullying is saying or doing
something that is intentionally meant to hurt or upset someone​, specifically targetting someone​,
to persistently act in a hurtful or upsetting way towards someone​ and to continue these
behaviours when aware of their impact​. As an inclusive and community centred school bullying is
not tolerated and students are continually educated on this as part of their personal development.

Next week is Global Recycling Week. We
would like students to start to reflect on
how they can look after their environment
more, in school and in the community and
we will be discussing ideas.
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